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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
EXHIBITION OF MELBOURNE PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT C271  
GUILDFORD AND HARDWARE LANEWAYS HERITAGE 
 
The City of Melbourne has prepared Amendment C271 to the Melbourne Planning Scheme. 
Amendment C271 implements the findings of the Guildford and Hardware Laneways 
Heritage Study, 2017 by proposing changes to the Melbourne Planning Scheme. 
 
You are receiving this letter because you own or occupy a property that has been 
recommended for inclusion in the Heritage Overlay (see map on the back of this letter).  
 
To find out more about Amendment C271 you are invited to attend an information session 
at the Melbourne Town Hall (Supper Room) on Wednesday 25 October from 6pm to 7pm.  
There will be a short presentation explaining Amendment C271 and City of Melbourne 
officers will be available to answer questions. 
 
You can RSVP for the drop-in information sessions and view all of the proposed 
Amendment C271 documents on the City of Melbourne’s Participate Website: 
participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au. 
 
From 12 October 2017 to 23 November 2017, the amendment will be on public exhibition.  
Anyone can review the amendment documents and make a submission by Thursday 23 
November 2017. A copy of the formal Notice of Amendment C271 is enclosed which 
contains further details about the amendment and information on how to make a 
submission.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Debbie Payne from the City of 
Melbourne by email deborah.payne@melbourne.vic.gov.au or telephone 9658 8404. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Robyn Hellman 
Coordinator, Planning Scheme, City of Melbourne 
Tel 9658 8696 | E: robyn.hellman@melbourne.vic.gov.au 
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